
Dress Down Day Guidelines 

 

On a non-uniform day, students are permitted to dress casually. However, as stated in the 

Student/Parent handbook, they are not permitted to wear any of the following: 

 

●​ Tank tops, crop tops, halter tops, tube tops, or spaghetti straps shirts 

●​ Shirts that are so short the abdomen or back skin will show when the student either 

reaches up or bends over 

●​ Pants/shorts that do not come to the waistline 

●​ Jeans with holes, rips, or tears, either purposeful or pre-bought 

●​ Leggings or yoga pants for girls unless the top comes down to the middle of the thigh 

●​ Excessively short skirts or shorts that are unacceptably short in length so that they cover 

too little of the thigh 

●​ very tight or bare apparel 

●​ clothing that is unhemmed or torn 

●​ undergarments may not show through clothing 

●​ flip-flops, heels, crocs backless shoes and wedges 

●​ clothing may not contain logos, pictures, cartoons, slogans, writing, or images that are 

offensive, political, harassing, or discriminatory in nature. 

Leggings may be worn if accompanied by a tunic top. If a student forgets a Dollar Day parents 

are not allowed to bring a change of clothing. Students will not be permitted to change clothes.  

If a Dollar Day is scheduled for a day that a student has gym, they should wear appropriate 

sports clothing and non-skid tennis shoes. If an out of uniform day occurs during our winter 

uniform time period, long pants must be worn, no shorts are allowed.  

Students not in proper attire will receive a Uniform Infraction Notice and will be sent to the 

nurse to obtain a proper uniform or a parent will be contacted. 

 
 


